

A  Listen to the radio call-in show. Circle *True* / *False* for each statement.

- | | |
|--|--------------|
| 1 It isn't summer right now. | True / False |
| 2 Nelly (caller 1) and her son really enjoyed the vacation in Cabo. | True / False |
| 3 Simon (caller 2) and his family used a tour guide in Pucón. | True / False |
| 4 Carmen (caller 3) suggests looking online for family vacations. | True / False |
| 5 Carmen (caller 3) says that the destination is not very important. | True / False |

_____ / 10 (2 points each)

B  Listen to the conversation between Vinny and Kate. Then read the sentences and choose the correct answer.

- | | |
|--|--------------------------------------|
| 1 Kate is _____. | 4 The vlog had problems with _____. |
| A very happy with the vlog she made | A the sound |
| B going to make a vlog next week | B the picture |
| C not happy with the vlog she made | C the sound and the picture |
| 2 Kate's vlog is about cooking because she _____. | 5 Kate dropped _____ in the noodles. |
| A enjoys cooking | A her necklace |
| B has to do a college project on cooking | B her earring |
| C wants to learn to cook | C her bracelet |
| 3 When she was making the vlog, Kate _____. | |
| A cut her finger | |
| B cooked the noodles too long | |
| C cooked the noodles too long and she cut her finger | |

_____ / 10 (2 points each)

C Circle the correct answer.

- I have lettuce and *avocado* / *jam* in my salad.
- A *burger* / *yogurt* is a typical food in the USA.
- For breakfast I have a bowl of fresh fruit and peanut *butter* / *cereal*.
- I like roasted *jam* / *corn* with some butter.
- My favorite fish is *burger* / *salmon*.
- I don't like too much *salt* / *pasta* and pepper on my food.

_____ / 6 (1 point each)

D

backpack bald cliff coast gray guidebook mustache suitcase waterfall

Travelling _____

Landscape

Appearance _____

____ / 9 (1 point each)

E

boiled delicious fried spicy

1 Thai and Indian food is _____ because it has chili peppers in it.

2 To make a cup of tea you need some _____ water.

3 Fish and chips is a typical dish in the UK. That is fish and potatoes _____ in oil.

4 My favorite dish is an Italian pasta dish. It's really _____.

_____ / 4 (1 point each)

F

1 I take care of people with broken bones. I'm a _____.

A dentist

B physical therapist

C receptionist

2 The bus stopped to _____ some passengers at the bus stop.

A pick up

B get into

C get on

3 Today we can't go out of the house. It is snowy and windy. There is a _____.

A boiling

B freezing

C blizzard

4 There are a lot of very tall buildings and _____ in New York.

A caves

B skyscrapers

C cliffs

5 I _____ my children at school, before I go to work.

A drop off

B get off

C get out of

____ / 5 (1 point each)

G Complete the expressions with the words in the box.

bang break catch cut have x2

- 1 _____ a cold
- 2 _____ a sore throat
- 3 _____ yourself shaving
- 4 _____ your head
- 5 _____ a stomachache
- 6 _____ your leg

_____ / 6 (1 point each)

H Circle the correct answer.

- 1 add someone as a *friend* / *link*
- 2 build a *message* / *an app*
- 3 change your *friend* / *password*
- 4 check your *messages* / *video*
- 5 click on a *link* / *social media account*

_____ / 5 (1 point each)

I Circle the correct answer.

- 1 *Did you go* / *Have you been* on vacation last year?
- 2 Have you ever *build* / *built* a website?
- 3 I'm going to a Mexican restaurant *to* / *for* dinner this evening.
- 4 My brother *didn't* / *hasn't* ever failed an exam!
- 5 I want a seat near the window *to* / *for* have a view of the country.
- 6 Yesterday I *was* / *have been* online all day.

_____ / 6 (1 point each)

J

- ____ / 10 (1 point each)

K

- ____ / 3 (1 point each)

L

- ____ / 8 (1 point each)

M Read the article. Then answer the questions.

My name's Leandro and I live with my wife Bruna and our three children in Oregon.

We have two sons, Gabriel who's 17 and studying at high school, and Sebastian who's 14 and he's starting high school in September. Our daughter Bella, the youngest, is 7 and she goes to elementary school.

My wife Bruna is a dentist and she works very hard. Bruna and I met in college and we've been married for 18 years. I'm a photographer and I take sports photos for a marketing and advertising agency. I've had a few different jobs and I've changed jobs many times. I've worked as a project manager and as a receptionist. Being a photographer is much more creative and I think it's probably the best job I've ever had.

I love traveling but I've never traveled to another country. When I was younger, I was afraid of flying and so my parents never took us on vacations outside the USA.

This summer things are going to be different. We're going to go on vacation to Jamaica. It's very exciting! We're staying for a few days in Kingston and then we're going to stay in Montego Bay. We've been very lucky because my boss has an apartment in Montego Bay and he's lending us the apartment for two weeks, so we can save some money!

The kids are very excited! Gabriel has saved money to buy new sneakers and sunglasses for the trip and Sebastian is organizing things for the flight. I think he's already downloaded three movies for the flight!

- 1 Who is Leandro's youngest son? _____
- 2 Where did Leandro and his wife first meet? _____
- 3 What jobs has Leandro had? _____
- 4 Why hasn't Leandro been outside the USA before? _____
- 5 Where are they going to go in Jamaica? _____

_____ / 10 (2 points each)

Vietnam

Vietnam is a country in Southeast Asia. I've been to this country many times, but I never get bored with it, because it has some of the most beautiful landscapes and cityscapes in the world.

The best time to visit

The rainy season in Vietnam is from May to September. In Southern Vietnam, the dry season lasts from December to late April, and the rainy season from May to December. The temperature during the day is between 20°C and 30 °C, but the hottest months are March, April and May and the temperature can be 40°C. In central Vietnam, the temperatures are cooler, and the rainy season is May to October. The coast in central Vietnam sometimes has typhoons. These are hurricanes with heavy rain.

How to get there

The main airport is Ho Chi Minh City. You can travel around the country by bus, train or plane. The flights are more expensive but they are much quicker. For example, if you travel from Hanoi to Ho Chi Minh City the flight is two hours and the train trip is about 32 to 35 hours, because the trains are slow and they stop a lot of times for people to get on and get off.

Things to do

Visit Ho Chi Minh City and Hanoi, the busiest and noisiest cities in Vietnam. Here you can meet the local people and eat delicious noodles from the food trucks.

Or visit Phong Nha-Ke Bang National Park. It's a beautiful park of green hills, valleys and caves. Then finish your stay on one of the beautiful wide beaches and take in the sunset.

- | | |
|--|--------------|
| 1 The rainy season is shorter in southern Vietnam. | True / False |
| 2 The temperature is hotter in southern Vietnam. | True / False |
| 3 The only way to travel is by plane. | True / False |
| 4 The writer recommends different things to do in Vietnam. | True / False |

_____ / 8 (2 points each)